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Sent from my iPhone 
 
I’m writing to let you know that I oppose this ill conceived and poorly written Bill, which is 
unconstitutional on the federal level and state level will only harm law abiding firearms owners, while 
doing absolutely nothing to curb crime in our state. 
Sadly, this being a deep blue state, my vote as a lifelong Republican has been wasted for years. I have 
therefore disaffiliated myself from the Party so that I can at least have some impact in the Democrat 
Primary elections. I will vote against any and all candidates supporting such arbitrary and harmful gun 
control bills.  Thanks for your time to read my email.  
 
Gregory Forte  


